

Old Ivanhoe **Grammarians**

PO Box 91, Ivanhoe Victoria, Australia. 3079

Executive Officer 9490 3423 Fax 9490 3580 Web www.igs.vic.edu.au/oig Email oig@igs.vic.edu.au

3 April 2007

Mr S Mayne

Dear Stephen

I am writing to thank you most sincerely for giving up your time to address the OIGA Dinner last Friday evening.

There is no doubt that the audience was greatly amused by the account of your career as a would-be politician and board member. Not many people would be prepared to take themselves out of their comfort zone as you have done and we admire you for that. We also enjoyed your memories, both good and bad, of your days at IGS.

It was a pleasure to meet you at last and I do hope that you enjoyed the Dinner. I look forward to seeing you again in the not too distant future.

Kind regards

Kevin McLean ('60)

President

OIGA